CÔR MEIBION COLWYN

1/2/92

President: Sir PHILIP A. MYERS O.B.E., Q.P.M.

Chairman: R. ARFON WILLIAMS

Old Colwyn



Secretary: J. B. JONES

Old Colwyn Clwyd

Treasurer: EDGAR DAVIES

> Old Colwyn Clwyd

Conductor: R. GERAINT JAMES

17th January 1992.

Nelson Llewellyn Esq. d Drive, Jan Bound CH.

Dear Sir,

<u>Gymanfa Ganu - 1993</u>

The Committee of Cor Meibion Colwyn are at the moment discussing undertaking a trip to Canada/USA during August 1993.

As Secretary I am writing to enquire if your Gymanfa Committee have decided on a Choir to sing at the 1993 Gymanfa at Wilkes-barre. If no decision has yet been made, perhaps you would consider this letter as a formal application to be considered by your Gymanfa Executive Committee.

In order that we at this end can start working on an itinerary, perhaps, you could inform me possibly within the next month if this application be accepted.

It was nice meeting you and other members of the Gymanfa Association at the DGGA at Niagara last May. A memorable occassion for my wife and I, however, I am not sure yet if I shall be at Kingston in April. However, I hope we can meet again in the not too distant future.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

On behalf of Cor Meibion Colwyn.

Yours faithful

Hon. Secretary

Royal National Eisteddfod Winners: Cardigan, 1976; Caernarfon (Section A) 1979